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of Central California    

 

“THEFT ALERT” 
 

November 3, 2011 

 

Integrity Building, Inc. dba G. J. Gardner Homes, reports the theft of copper wire from a building job site  

located at 21850 Whispering Willow Road, in Fresno County.  The unknown thieves entered the property and 

stole copper wire which had already been placed in the walls of the building.  The value of the theft is 

estimated at $15,000.00, which has been reported to the Fresno County Sheriff's Department and assigned a 

case number of 11-20451.  CICPP is also aggressively pursuing this theft parallel to the Fresno County Sheriff's 

Department's Investigation.  CICPP is offering a reward of up to $1,000 for information resulting in the arrest, 

restitution or recovery of theft or vandalism on this construction theft.  All callers may remain anonymous.   

 

   
 
If you have any information regarding this Theft, please call our hotline at 1-888-572-3667.  CICPP is offering 

a reward up to $1000.00 to anyone with information that leads to an arrest or recovery of the stolen 

property.  

YOU MAY REMAIN ANONYMOUS 
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